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I oppose this measure vehemently. The citizens of Oregon are already the most 

taxed citizens in the country, between property tax and income tax, and with inflation 

and extremely high living costs we CANNOT afford more taxes piled on top of us. As 

demonstrated by this year’s kicker payments, this state has more than enough 

money to fund its expenditures IF the state appropriately manages its spending. Your 

job as elected officials is to work with the funding you’re given FOR THE GOOD OF 

THE PEOPLE. Taxing your citizens to death is completely going against the duties of 

your positions. Do better. Try harder. Stop this foolishness.  


